
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
5th December 2018 

 
 

Lower School Charity Fundraising Event 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The Lower School students select a charity to support throughout the course of the 
academic year and this year they have selected Save the Children. On Friday 14th 
December there is a national Christmas jumper day event to raise the profile of this 
charity. In light of this, we are holding a whole school non-uniform day on this date 
to raise money for Save the Children. We would ask for a donation of £2, which will go 
to them, and if your son/daughter has a Christmas jumper they wish to wear they may 
do so on this occasion.  
 
As usual, a non-uniform day does not include fancy dress, or any extremes of clothing. 
Students will be attending normal lessons throughout the day therefore they will be 
expected to wear smart clothing. We do also ask that if your son or daughter chooses 
to wear a Christmas jumper, that it does not have any flashing lights or musical 
components which may act as a distraction during lessons. Your support in this matter 
is much appreciated.  
 
Please contact us if you require any further information about the event. You can 
email us at lowerschool@ripongrammar.co.uk or telephone on 01765 602647 
extension 247. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

                                                            
 
Jonathan M Webb      Miss Hoskins 
Headmaster       Head of Lower School 
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